CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

June 3, 2009

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
P.O. Box 67305

Rio Rancho, NM 87193

Re: HB Contractors Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp date 5-15-09 (B18/D015)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-19-09, the above
referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB.

Your Traffic Circulation Layout submittal was not reviewed due to the required DRB
process.

The plan is approvable for Building Permit with minor changes to the grade along the
east edge of the site as discussed on 6-3-09. The storm drain work in the City ROW will
have to be done with a Work Order. ;

Sincerely,

(e & S
Curtis A. Chemne, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

€: file
Brad Bingham



